WESTBURY-ON-SEVERN C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL

Dear Parents & Carers






21ST March 2022
On Thursday 7th April a Prayer Space Day has been arranged for all of the children in the school.  It is being led by Reverend Joe Knight, Locum Curate, and will be focused on The Lord’s Prayer.   The Prayer Space will be set up in the school hall and throughout the day children will have the opportunity to visit the hall and reflect on the meaning of the prayer.

Due to the hall being needed all day we will be unable to offer hot dinners on this day so children will need to bring in a packed lunch.  If you would like to order a packed lunch from the kitchen, please complete the following slip and return to the school office by Monday 28th March, please state your choice or baguette/roll.  Packed lunches cost £2.34 each.
Yours sincerely

Hayley McGoldrick

PRAYER SPACE DAY – PACKED LUNCH ORDER FORM

NAME OF CHILD/CHILDREN……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

I would like to order a packed lunch on 7th April 2022.

I would like to order a

□   Ham baguette/roll
□  Cheese baguette/roll
□  Tuna baguette/roll
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………..  Date……………………………………….

